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European Studies Graduate Workshop
Researching the EU. Critical Perspectives for  
Critical Times.

Graduate Students are warmly invited to participate in a 
workshop on all aspects of European studies. It will be convened 
at Australian National University on behalf of Australia and New 
Zealand EU Centres including RMIT University, the New Zealand 
Centres Network, the University of Melbourne, the University of 
Adelaide and the University of South Australia. The workshop 
will be held over two days on 28 and 29 May 2015 in Canberra. 

This is an opportunity for graduate students working in European 
Studies in this region to come together in an informal, supportive 
environment. Participants will present their work in progress and 
discuss key issues in the field; receive constructive feedback 
and professional training from senior scholars; and have an 
opportunity to meet other graduate students in European studies 

from across Australia and New Zealand.  

Limited travel funds are available on application for students 
from RMIT University, the New Zealand EU Centres Network 
the University of Melbourne, the University of Adelaide and the 
University of South Australia. Please contact your relevant EU 
Centre for further details.  

Graduate students wishing to participate should submit a title 
and abstract for a short presentation related to their current work 
to europe@anu.edu.au to be included in the programme. The 
deadline for abstracts is 23 April 2015. 

The workshop is a free event. 

The EU Centres in Australia and New Zealand are co-funded through grants from the European Union and their home universities.
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